
WELCOME AUTHORS 
 

 

DEAR AUTHOR, 
We are excited to inform you about the next Kansas Reading  
Association Conference to be held October 30, 2017 on the campus  
of Washburn University, Memorial Union, 1700 College Avenue,  
Topeka, Kansas. This year’s theme is Educators: Literacy Superheroes.  
We invite you to join us along with vendors to exhibit your books in the  
large walkways in Memorial Union from 7:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. on October 30. 
 
We would like to also invite authors to attend lunch with our participants. With each  
registration, one lunch will be provided. Additionally, you may attend any conference sessions 
that might appeal to you if you feel you can leave your author’s table. 
 
Registrations for children’s authors will be due August 1, but we wanted to give you ample time 
to make plans. As in the past, pre-service teachers from the surrounding universities will be at-
tending our conference. This is often their first exposure to a conference, authors, and exhibits. 
They are excited to build their classroom library and collection of teaching materials. We look for-
ward to having you participate in this conference. To register for this event, please select all 
of the options below that apply to you: 

 
____I need a standard size table to display my books. Electrical outlets will be available if 
you need it, and we will provide two chairs and a table. If you need a power cord, you will 
need to bring one with you. 

 
COST OF PARTICIPATING: 

 
____$50.00 per author; this cost includes lunch with participants 
 
____I would also like to donate a book for door prizes. 

 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS AUGUST 1, 2017. Make your check payable to KANSAS 
READING ASSOCIATION. Please send the completed registration form and check to: 

 
Vicki Seeger 
3816 Stockade Court 
Lawrence, Kansas  66049 

 
If you have further questions, please email at vseeger@kansasread.org 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT:  www.kansasread.org 
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